
   

 

HECKER VILLAGE BOARD MEETING 

August 11, 2020 

 

 

 President Charles Kujawski, called the August 11, 2020 regular Board Meeting to order.  

After reciting the Pledge of Allegiance, the following members answered roll call:  Rich 

Happel, Jim Mueth, Trisha Maddox,  Arnold Eckart, Douglas Van Buren, Lori Amann and 

Annette Schreder. Gary Wittenauer was absent. 

 

 James Mueth made a motion seconded by Douglas Van Buren to approve the July 14, 

2020 regular Board minutes.  Voting all ayes, notion carried. 

 

Douglas Van Buren made a motion seconded by James Mueth to approve the treasurer’s 

report and pay all bills submitted for the month of August.  It was also decided to close 

three accounts at Regions Bank and move them to First National Bank of Waterloo.  These 

accounts are Freedom Cemetery CD, Cemetery Trust CD and Cemetery Trust Savings 

Account.  Voting all ayes, motion carried. 

 

Mayor:  Only one letter of interest for the Zoning Administrator’s position has been 

received. 

There are funds in the budget for any Emergency Funding.  Deterding Tree Service has 

been contracted to come to Hecker to help with the recent storm damage and pick up tree 

debris.  Residents should put their debris close to the road so Deterding can pick up and 

put thru their chipper. 

 

Committee Reports: 

• Water & Sewer:  Will meet with Chad Rhutasel to outline what fees the Village 

will be responsible for concerning new EPA fees. 

Still working on a contract with HTC.  The generator has been used due to recent 

power outages. 

• Parks & Recreation:  Trisha Maddox said 16 families responded to the Village 

Wide Yard Sale that was held on July 31 and August 1.   

 

Quasquincentennial Committee:  The committee has decided to postpone the Parade and 

Picnic until sometime next year.  The gun raffle and the grill raffle will still take place on 

September 12, 2020 with an event to be held at the Hecker Community Center from 

4:00pm till 8:00pm with the raffle being held at 8:00pm. 

 

Discussion was held on the new street signs and posts that will be going up soon in 

Hecker.  A bid of $3,845 from Warning Lights for the posts and brackets was discussed.  

Rich Happel made a motion seconded by Trisha Maddox to accept the $3,845.00 from 

Warning Lights to purchase the posts and brackets for the new street signs. 

 

August 29, 2020 the Hecker Fire Department will have a ribbon cutting ceremony for the 

unveiling of the new Fire House.  The Ribbon Cutting and Open House will be held from 

10:00am – 2:00pm. 

 

Douglas Van Buren made a motion seconded by Arnold Eckart to adjourn the meeting.  

Voting all ayes, motion carried. 

 

The next Village Board Meeting will be on August 11, 2020 

 



Submitted by Annette Schreder, Village Clerk 

            

 

 


